
 
To whom it may concern,
I would like to express my concerns with the Bill submitted by Senator Bob Brown to
remove the executive veto over territory legislation. The ACT is not a state nor will it
ever be. In short we are and should always be answerable to the Commonwealth.
Please do not repeal the executive veto, the ACT must be held accountable at a federal
level.
 
Yours Sincerely




